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The Windjammer
Calendar
September: 

New Generations 
Month

• Sept. 29: Quad-
club international 

potluck, 6 p.m.

October:
Vocational 

Service Month
• Oct. 1: Club 

meeting. Speaker: 
Wayne Jensen, 

Capitol restoration 
project.

• Oct. 8: Club 
meeting. Speakers: 
Brenda Hewitt and 
Heather Mitchell, 
Literacy project.

• Oct. 15: Club 
meeting. Speaker: 

John Venables, Alaska 
Day.

Greeters
• Today: Cori Mills 
and Denny DeWitt.

• Next week: Fred 
Koken and Holly 

Cox.

Submit news to 
juneauwindjammer@

gmail.com.
Thanks to AK Litho/CopyWorks, 

for printing The Windjammer!

Today’s speaker: Exchange student Tomi Katona
Tamas “Tomi” Katona arrived in 

Juneau about six weeks ago. He hails 
from Hungary, and lives  a very active life 
full of music (he loves  piano and guitar), 
movies, television (especially Breaking 
Bad), social media (videos  on YouTube 
and Tumblr) and family (youngest cousin 

of many in his  family). 
Katona will be here all year 
for us  to learn more about 
him and he about us. That 
exchange continues  today, 
as  he speaks to the Club 

about himself  and his experiences so far.

Brew Crew leads 2014 Brewfest to new heights

From left, David Cox, Ann Metcalfe and Andy Mills oversee the volunteer table at the second annual 
Brewfest, held Sept. 14 at the JACC. This year’s Brewfest drew more people, had more brewers and 
featured more entertainment and food than last year’s. Thanks to all the Rotarians who made the event 
an even bigger success in 2013.
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Proud to be 100% Paul Harris Fellows

Members of  the Rotary Club of  Juneau pose at the Sept. 10 meeting with their banner celebrating the fact that 100 percent of  its members 
are Paul Harris Fellows. The banner unveiling coincided with District Governor Sue Foley’s visit. Paul Harris Fellows are recognized for 
contributing to the Annual Fund, PolioPlus or to certain Rotary Foundation grant programs. Members can also earn Fellow status if  
someone contributes or transfers a donation in that member’s name.

Juneau Rotary celebrates New Generations with annual International Potluck

There may not be such a thing 
as  a free lunch, but Sunday, there 
will be a free dinner.

Join us at 6 p.m. Sunday at the 
JACC when all three Juneau 
Rotary clubs, along with Rotaract 
and Interact, partner to celebrate 
New Generations Month at our 
annual International Potluck.
 Bring your family and friends – 

especially anyone you know who 
may be interested in being an 
exchange student or hosting one 
at some point during the school 
year. Throughout the evening 
there’ll be opportunity to meet all 
three clubs’ current Inbounds, 
talk to Rebounds from previous 
years, and possibly interest a 
current high school student to 
apply for next year’s exchange.

Now in its  sixth year, the potluck 
began as  a way to help showcase 
R o t a r y ’ s  y o u t h o r i e n t e d 
programs: 
R o t a r y 
Y o u t h 
Exchange, 
I n t e r a c t , 
Ro t a r a c t 
and  the 
R o t a r y 
Y o u t h 
Leadership 
A w a r d s . 
W e 
especial ly 
f o c u s o n 
R o t a r y 
Y o u t h 
Exchange in order to recruit 
potential Outbounds  for next 

year, as  well as  hosts  for our 
current and future Inbounds.

Rotary believes exposure to new 
cultures  and customs 
is  a powerful way to 
p r o m o t e g l o b a l 
understanding and 
p e a c e . J u n e a u 
Rotary clubs  believe 
th i s  begins  wi th 
g o o d f o o d a n d 
fellowship!
  F o r m o r e 
information about 
t h i s  S u n d a y ’ s 
p o t l u c k , Yo u t h 
Exchange or any 
New Generations 

programs, contact 
Virginia Stonkus  or Caitlyn 
McLaughlin.


